
 

 

In observance of Fourth of July Day 

 The Birmingham Jefferson County Transit Authority will be closed  

Thursday, July 4th, 2019 

There will be no service on this day. Transit service will resume regular service on  

Friday, July 5th, 2019 

Thank you for all your contributions to the Transportation Industry. 

Thanks for riding MAX!!! 

Be Safe & Happy Holiday Day 


